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Important Dates and Messages: 

 

 
 We won’t be starting Forest Rangers until after half term 

therefore wellies will not be needed until then but if you 
would like to bring them in sooner we can keep them safe 
until we need them  Please ensure they are clearly 
named. 

 
 Thank you to all the parents who have donated £5 we 

appreciate this so much! We are still taking donations 
therefore we kindly request that you send in a £5 
donation for this term’s craft activities. We rely on this 
money to purchase craft items and ingredients to make 
our playdough on a weekly basis and without your 
donations these activities will not be possible.  Please hand 
your £5 donation to your child’s teacher in cash, in a 
named envelope. Thank you in advance!   
 

 We are trying to promote children drinking water. 
Children can have squash at lunchtime but we ask that 
you send water in for their drink in the classroom. If a 
child does not have water in the classroom we will put 
squash back in their bag and give them a beaker of water. 
Thank you for your support.  

 
 Thank you if you have sent your family photo frame in. If 

you haven’t please remember to send in a photo frame of 
your family for us to display in our classroom. 

 

.  
 

 
 
 

 

  This week we have been… 

 Exploring the other classrooms 
and the different areas within 
them as well as the outside area.  

 
 Learning about the concept 

‘Little’.  
 

 We have been singing nursery 
rhymes.  
 

 We have explored and played in 
the adventure playground. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

There are a number of children 

who have told us they would like 

milk. Please ask your child if they 

would like milk at nursey and if so  

fill in the ‘Cool Milk’ form on the 

Nursery admission page.  

 


